
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Issue Date: 31st August, 2017 

Western Link Project 

Installation Survey Works 

Mariners are advised that Survey works for the installed cable sections previously communicated for 

deep water installation Campaign 5b and sections of Campaign 1, Campaign 3 & Campaign 6 are 

planned to commence in early September 2017 with completion expected in September 2017. 

The Survey works are being carried out by Prysmian using Normand Pacific (IMO 9491977; Call 

Sign LAXI7) PLIB support vessel. 

Vessels are requested to pass at a safe speed and distance and fishing vessels are advised to 

remain a safe distance (approximately 1.5 nautical miles) from the areas identified. 

The vessels will monitor VHF Channel 16 at all times. 

 
PLIB Support vessel - Normand Pacific 

Survey Works 

Following the completion of Campaign 5 and other small sections of remedial work, the PLIB vessel 

will conduct survey operations on these sections of the route. The survey will consist of a visual and 

instrumental ROV survey of the installed Western Link cable; during these works the vessel will have 

restricted maneuverability as she completes her scope of work. 



Campaign 5b 
KP175-K233 from Northern landfall 

  Figure 1 – Western Link cable route – Installation campaigns 

 
 

 
  

Rock Placement section of Campaign 3 & 6  
(158.4-172.9km from Northern landfall) 

Campaign 5a  
(KP176-KP233 from Northern landfall) 

Campaign 1  
(268-269.5km from Northern landfall) 



Contact Details: 

Further enquiries should be addressed to the following contacts: 

AWJ Marine Jim Andrews 
(who will also coordinate the Fisheries liaison for this 
operation) 
jim@awjmarine.co.uk  
Office: +44 (0) 845-880-2540, 
Mobile: +44 (0) 7908-225865, 

Prysmian Project Manager Alberto Pirovano 
alberto.pirovano@prysmiangroup.com  
Office: +39 02 6449 33590  
Mobile: +39 335 5962819 

Master of Normand Pacific pacific.bridge@pacific.solstad.no  
VSAT: +47 52 85 60 70 
SAT: +870 765 064 841 
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